
 

 
 

 
Date:  08-27-2015             From:  Lt. Wayne Hanson 

                                                                                                                                 (707) 268-3641 

 

           

Subject: Missing Person                              Case: 2015-4093 

 

     

 

On 08-24-2015 p.m. at 1:55 p.m. a Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office  Deputy spoke to the daughter of 

Josh Dylan Poore.  She wanted to report that her father, Josh Poore has been missing since 08-23-2015 at 

11:00 p.m. She said her father’s disappearance is out of character for him.  

 

Through the missing person investigation the Sheriff’s Office learned that Josh Poore may have been 

working in the Burnt Ranch area of Trinity County trimming marijuana. Josh was last seen driving a 

2002, dark blue, Ford, F-150 pickup truck, with a matching canopy, California license number 

(5YCX838). 

 

Poore is described as a 41 year old, white, male, 6 feet tall, 160 pounds, with brown hair and brown eyes. 

Poore resides in Eureka. 

 

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-

2539. 

 

 

 

Mike Downey, Sheriff 

 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 
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